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imperils Wax’s ability to address the charges and adequately prepare for upcoming meetings. 
It also raises additional concerns about whether she is being afforded procedural due process. 

Given the urgent nature of this matter, we request receipt of a response to this letter no later 
than the close of business on Friday, June 4, 2021. 

Sincerely, 

Alex Morey 
Program Officer, Individual Rights Defense Program 

Cc: Wendy S. White, Senior Vice President & General Counsel 


